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Weekly Awards 

Each week a student of the week will be se-
lected. This student will have demonstrated 

enthusiasm for learning, produced some won-
derful work or been kind and thoughtful in 

some way. 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK 

Brayden 

Well Done Awardees 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Savannah and David 

 

 

 

Bounce Back/PBL   
This week’s PBL and Bounce Back focus are about building resili-
ence and working through problems. We are encouraging the 
children to keep trying and become problem solvers under-
standing that ‘mistakes are stepping stones to learning’.  
School Photos 
School photos will be taken on Tuesday 24th October. Thank you to those fami-
lies who have returned the photo envelope. All envelopes need to be returned 
with students on Tuesday.  Photos will be taken during the morning session.  
Musica Viva 
Next Friday 27th October, Hargraves will be hosting around 70 students from 
our small schools network for a Musica Viva performance. Students from Lue, 
Hill End, Goolma, Glen Alice and Ilford will join us here at Hargraves. The perfor-
mance will begin around 10:15. The schools will stay for most of the day and we 
will enjoy the chance to do some music activities, along with some socialising 
with our small school friends.  
If you are able to assist with preparing the lunch packs on Friday 27th October, 
please let us know.  
Personal Development Sessions 
Congratulations to the students who attended the personal development ses-
sions at Ilford on Wednesday. It was great to hear that the students were very 
mature and sensible in their approach to the sessions. We have been notified 
that a student from another school who attend the personal development ses-
sion has since tested positive to COVID. Please monitor for symptoms.  
Grandparents Day  
We are looking forward to welcoming our grandparents to school on Monday 
30th October. Please find the invitation attached to this newsletter.  
Presentation Evening 

Save the date—Wednesday  29th November. Start time to be advised.  

Scripts/Lines 

All students have speaking parts in the play we are currently learning for 
Presentation Night. The play is called “ Ali Baba and the Forty Bikies”. It is in-
tended to be light entertainment with a few laughs thrown in. To this point, the 
students have all shown a great deal of interest in the play.  Please encourage 
your children to rehearse their lines each night. If you are able to work with 
them, that would be a great help. If you have any concerns about the content 
of the play or about the role your child is playing, please let me know.  

K-3 Science—students in the K-3 class are investigating the forces of push and 
pull in their science studies this term. Each student is asked to bring in a fa-
vourite toy from home next week. We will investigate the push/pull properties 
of each toy.  

P&C Meeting this Tuesday at 3:15pm in the Common Room. All welcome. 

 

Mia Principal’s Award 
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Kinder 2024 

Our Kinder 2024 transition is well underway. We currently 
have four new Kinder students starting next year. We are 
all very excited to have them with us here at Hargraves.  

Head Lice Alert  

Please be vigilant by keeping a close check on your chil-
dren as the change of season is often a time when we see 
headlice appear. This is a very common occurrence in 
schools.  

Tips for parents in reducing the spread of head lice  

As infestations are particularly common in primary schools, 
it is best to choose a treatment that can be used over time. 
There is no single solution to eradication, only persistence. 
* regularly check your children's hair  

* tie back and braid long hair  

* keep a fine tooth head lice comb in the bathroom and 
encourage all  

2024 Dates to keep in mind;  

1st Feb : Students return 

27th June : Festival of Instrumental Music—Opera House 

 

 

EGGS 

4 

SALE 

$4/doz 


